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Monroe County Department of Public Health is investigating 

potential exposures to COVID-19 at Pooh Sheisty Concert 
 

 

The Monroe County Department of Public Health is urging any unvaccinated individuals who 

attended the Pooh Sheisty concert on Sunday, May 16th at the Main Street Armory, to 

immediately self-quarantine and contact the Monroe County COVID-19 Hotline at 

COVID19@MonroeCounty.gov or (585)753-5555. 

 

These individuals may have been in close contact with an individual who has tested positive for 

COVID-19. The Armory is located at 900 East Main St. in Rochester. 

 

In general, the Monroe County Department of Public Health does not comment on potential or 

confirmed cases of COVID-19 concerning specific individuals, businesses or institutions unless 

doing so is necessary to prevent or lessen a serious and imminent threat to public health. 

 

mailto:COVID19@MonroeCounty.gov

